ENGLISH

Reminder about bowel cancer screening

The Region has previously sent you an invitation to take part in a screening program
for bowel cancer (also called colorectal cancer). However, the laboratory has not yet
received your stool sample.

You still have time to submit a stool sample with the sample kit that we sent to you
earlier. If you wish to be screened for bowel cancer, please take a stool sample as soon
as possible and send it by post in the stamped reply envelope.

You can read the instructions for taking the stool sample here.
If you have planned a trip, please wait to take the test until you have returned home.

If we do not hear from you, you will receive a new invitation for bowel cancer
screening in approximately two years, unless you have turned 75 years old by then.

Do you have any questions?

If you have lost the sample set, have questions, if you are already receiving treatment
or if you are being checked for an intestinal disease, you can contact the screening
secretariat in your region. You can also contact the screening secretariat if you do not
wish to participate.

With best regards,

The screening secretariat in the North Denmark Region, tel.: 97 64 17 12

The screening secretariat in the Central Denmark Region, tel.: 78 42 0170

The screening secretariat in the Region of Southern Denmark, tel.: 79 40 67 85
The screening secretariat in Region Zealand, tel.: 56 51 28 28

The screening secretariat in the Capital Region of Denmark, tel.: 38 67 17 17
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https://mediebibliotek.cancer.dk/m/4ab177a2a14a3558/original/Tarmkrftscreening-andre-sprog-vejledning-mobilversion.PDF

